
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The 2016 Chandler Park Christmas Tree Lighting Ceremony 
will take place on 

Friday, December 2nd at 6pm 
SPONSOR A TREE 

Fill out the information below and return with $35.00 to 
mail: Onaway Community Chamber of Commerce, PO Box 343, Onaway, MI 49765 

or 
drop off in person at: Awakon Federal Credit Union or Sunrise Communications 

Trees sell out fast! Don’t miss out! Submit your sponsorship info and payment 
no later than Friday, November 18th 

Trees will be up, with signage indicating sponsorships, by November 23rd. 
You may begin decorating your tree, if you choose to, any time after November 23rd. Must be completed by Dec 1st! 

Trees will remain lit during evening hours throughout the holiday season.  
All proceeds from the event, put on by the Onaway Community Chamber of Commerce, 
will be used for future Onaway 4th of July fireworks displays and other Chamber events. 

 

                                                                                          Return this portion to Chamber with $35 per tree payment. 
                                                                                                         Please fill out one form per tree purchased. 

Name of Sponsor:                                                                         Address: 

     □  $10 upcharge – please include my logo on my sponsorship sign (email logo to akrajniak@src-milp.com) 

Brief message to be included on sponsorship sign by your tree (Happy Holidays from…, In memory of…, etc.): 

   
 

         Those who wish to retrieve their tree ornaments following the holiday season should do so no later than  
         January 15, 2017. Ornaments remaining on the trees after that date will be disposed of by the Chamber. 

SAVE THE DATE & SPONSOR A TREE 

I want to sponsor a tree!  
 


